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While visiting Kokstad over the weekend,
KZN MEC for Human Settlement and
Public Works, Jomo Sibiya inspected the
construction site of the new Xolo-Xolo
Primary School. The project is being g |
conducted by the Department of Public | Sa SO =F
Works on behalf of the Department of Foalh %
Education and once complete the school 1s
set to house hundreds of local learners 1n a
state of the art facility.

MEC Sibiya remarked that the school is
beautiful thus far and was excited to see the
final outcome.
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